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Dear Students,

We here at your local science museum are excited to enlist your help 
on a new exhibit for our museum. As you know, the issue of rising 
global temperatures is a pressing one for society today. To address it, 
the museum would like you to develop an exhibit to help educate our 
visitors on the topic of climate and its changes over time. Your exhibit 
can be something that we display online or that we include as part of our 
permanent displays here at the museum. 

Your exhibit will focus on one particular region that either your teacher 
assigns or that you choose. The exhibit should include information on past 
climate changes (such as ice ages) and the impact they had on the region’s 
landscape. It should also include data on climate trends for the last 100 
years and a prediction of the possible impact on the region’s landscape if 
these trends continue.

The exhibit should be based on reliable and appropriate data. The exhibit 
should be factual and present only information supported by data, not your 
personal opinions about the causes of today’s climate trends. You should 
cite your sources. You can check with your teacher if you have questions 
about the final product.

The museum is looking forward to your creativity in making this difficult 
topic interesting, educational, and personal to the places we care about.

Sincerely,

Dr. S. F. Green, Museum Director
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